
 

 

 

The Elderly Nutrition Program Elder 

Spring Picnic has been CANCELLED on 

April 20th at the District 2 

Multipurpose Building, out of respect 

for the services for Mr. Rodney Lewis. 

We will reschedule at a later date. 

 

Please call the Elderly Nutrition 

Program at 562-9696 if you have any 

questions. We appreciate your 

understanding.  


